To Whom It May Concern:


I,    John Doe           , am requesting a    10    day extension for the submission/ or resubmission on my FMLA Certification. I am unable to 

make a Doctors appointment until November 15, 2005 due to my Doctor’s
patient schedule/ my Doctors on vacation. This is an unexpected problem that I have no control over. Your consideration regarding this very important matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,

*The underlined areas are examples that may vary for each individual. 

